

## Sandy Krolick <sandyk@nnmc.edu>

## **Notice of Potential Quorum**

1 message

Fri, Feb 23, 2024 at 9:48 AM



## NOTICE

A potential quorum of the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents may occur as Board members may attend Northern New Mexico College's City of Albuquerque and Mayor Tim Keller's visit to Northern New Mexico College, 921 Paseo de Oñate, Española, New Mexico on Friday, February 23, 2024 at 11:00AM.

No votes or other official actions will be taken by the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents.

Please contact the Office of the President 505-747-2140 for additional information.

921 Paseo de Oñate | Española, NM 87532 | Ph: 505 747.2100 | Fax: 505 747.2180 P.O. Box 160 | El Rito, NM 87530 | Ph: 575 581.4100 | Fax: 575 581.4140 | www.nnmc.edu Northern is an equal opportunity and affirmative action employer.